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As a signatory of PRME, we are undertaking a significant commitment to embed the

principles of sustainability, ethics and responsibility in our course offerings, research, and

partnerships models. Partaking and signing up for PRME confirms Seneca Business’ strong

commitment and support to the UN Global Compact.

We are glad to report that PRME Working Group has developed an analytical framework to

map programs and courses against SDGs. The process of mapping will not only help Seneca

Business understand its current curriculum but also enables the strategic alignment of future

curriculum updates.

The PRME Working Group is proud to announce that with the help of designated faculty

evaluators, it is expected to have additional 20 programs mapped, across Seneca Business,

by the end of this winter. This is a huge accomplishment for all of us. We would like to thank

all of you who helped us make it thus far!

tags : prme, prme-happening

https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/Anonymous

